From: —

To: Tilbury2
Subject: RE: Registration for project Tilbury2 with the Planning Inspectorate
Date: 19 January 2018 15:34:48

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I would like to withdraw my registration as an Interested Party in the
Tilbury2 development.

Could you please confirm as and when this has been done? Thank you.
Yours faithfully,

Mark Telfer

----- Original Message-----

From: Planning Inspectorate Projects
[mailto:donotreply@infrastructure.independent.gov.uk]

Sent: 05 January 2018 14:00

To:

Subject: Registration for project Tilbury2 with the Planning Inspectorate

Planning Act 2008: Receipt of Representations

Thank you for submitting your representation on the application for
development consent by Port of Tilbury London Limited for Tilbury2.

Your registration identification number is 20010082.

The next step is that Port of Tilbury London Limited must certify to the
Secretary of State it has complied with its notification obligations. After
this the Secretary of State will appoint the Examining Inspector(s)
responsible for examining the application (‘'the Examining Authority' ). The
Examining Authority will then carry out an initial assessment of the
principal issues arising on the application by 29 January 2018, which is 21
days after the last day for submitting representations.

Once that initial assessment of issues has been done we will write to you
again. That letter will provide the name(s) of the Examining Inspector(s)
appointed to be the Examining Authority and confirm (where relevant) your
status as an interested party, unless exceptionally your representation has
failed to comply with mandatory legal requirements. In the event that you

are given Interested Party status, | can assure you that your representation
will be considered by the Examining Authority. All Interested Parties will

also be invited to attend the Preliminary Meeting and will have an
opportunity to make representations about the procedure for the examination.

Please also note that the representations received will be published on the
project page of the Planning Inspectorate's website as soon as practicable
after the applicant has certified that it has complied with its notification
obligations.

If you did not make this registration then please ignore or delete this
email or call the Planning Inspectorate helpline on 0303 444 5000 for more
information.



Yours sincerely

Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House

Temple Quay

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Telephone: 0303 444 5000
Email: tilbury2@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Website: www.planningportal.gov.uk/infrastructure

Summary of your detalils:
Dr Mark G. Telfer

Your representation:

I would like to be kept informed of the progress of the Examination and to
be notified of the final Decision by the Secretary of State.

My particular interest is to see that the evidence from invertebrate survey
work at Tilbury2 is fully, accurately and appropriately considered by the
Examination, and that the decision reflects the importance of Tilbury2 for
invertebrates.
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